
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to all the parents who joined us for the “Come and read with your child” morning 
yesterday. It was so lovely to see so many of you keen to support your child with their reading 
and learning. If you were not able to attend, please continue to chat with your child’s class 
teacher about how we are using the new Reading Records to encourage lots of extra reading at 
home. All the children also visit our school library, once a week, and so should be bringing 
home books they have chosen to read and ones they are interested it. 
It was also an opportunity for you to meet with Mrs Lawrenson (the soon to be Executive Head 
of the school) and thank you for all making her feel so welcome.  
 
We have some exciting Christmas plans coming up over the next few weeks and all the im-
portant dates will be shared with you in the upcoming newsletters. 
 
Regards,  
Ms Helm:  Head Teacher 

Job Vacancy 

We have a temporary job vacancy work-

ing within our school office. Please see 

the school website for more details. 

Is your child starting Reception in  

September 2023? 

You are welcome to come and have a 

look around our setting on Thursday 

afternoons at 2.30pm and meet Mrs 

Girzarde who is our SLT lead for EYFS.   

Please contact the school office to 

make an appointment. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies next week, we will be thinking about: 

“Enjoying Friendships” 

What does a good friend say? What do they do? 

What are some of the things we can do if we fall out with our friends? 

TTLT Boys 6 a side Football 
Competition 

On Friday 18th November 2022, 
9 pupils from year 6 took part in 
the TTLT Boys 6 a side Football 
Competition at Newham Leisure 
Centre. After playing  5 exciting 
games, they  finished fifth in 
their group. The team was well 
behaved, showing great defend-
ing and attacking skills .  

Well done to all those involved. 

  

What we are learning: English at North Beckton 

As part of out reading morning, we shared that we use differ-

ent class texts each half term to support our reading and 

writing. Please ask your child about their current class book to 

find out more about their learning. 

 


